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End-of-Life Notice 
 
 Date: May 11, 2012 
 To: Cooper Bussmann Coiltronics® Customers 
 Subject: CTX01-16025 End-of-Life Notice 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective August 31, 2012, or until current inventory is depleted, Cooper Bussmann will discontinue the 
Coiltronics CTX01-16025 inductor. 
 
At this time there is no recommended replacement for this part. 
 
To assist in identifying a suitable replacement for the CTX01-16025, see the specifications contained in Data 
Sheet # 4320 online at www.cooperbussmann.com/DatasheetsElx 
 
Cooper Bussmann is committed to providing all customers with high quality products and services. If further 
information is required regarding this notice or assistance in selecting a replacement inductor, please contact 
your Cooper Bussmann representative. We thank you for your continued support of Cooper Bussmann and 
the Coiltronics brand of magnetics. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Robert Gundlach 
Market Manager – N America 
Cooper Bussmann 
Phone (561) 998-4111 
Fax (561) 241-6640 
rob.gundlach@cooperindustries.com 


